
 

The Financial Committee’s decision on project grants 

In its meeting on 26 May, the Financial Committee decided on the allocation of project grants 
based on applications. The total sum applied for by projects that were approved to receive a 
grant was more than the 6,000 euros budgeted for project grants. For this reason, the committee 
decided to only grant 82% of the amounts that were applied for. In addition to this, the 
committee decided to slightly reduce the grant for the project marked with an asterisk (*) due to 
the grant’s purpose as detailed in the application. Grants were not awarded in cases where the 
applications described activities considered as continuous operations. This includes applying for 
a second grant for the same project, direct excursions and projects in which the organisation 
applying for the grant does not operate under HYY. 

• Career oriented seminar and workshop for students  0 
• Excursion to a national park    410 
• Golden Jaakko movie club / sound equipment acquisition  369 
• ‘The Topelia Story’ movie    410 
• HeGRIC – Helsinki Game Research Collective Inaugural Symposium * 335 
• Kulttuuria lähemmäksi (‘closer to culture’)   0 
• Nordistdagar     328 
• Acquisition of Finnish baseball equipment   441 
• Supporting our community to stay safe from COVID-19 pandemic 

by providing excellent remote therapy and distance social integration. 0 
• 20th anniversary camp    492 
• Nouse lauluni – concert tour to Jyväskylä, Tampere and Helsinki by three choirs 820 
• Foni ry’s ribbons of merit and organisation ribbons  0 
• Student nations’ collective sitsi song concert   574 
• Electronic expenses compensation service   369 
• Carmina Burana on 25 and 26 September 2020   410 
• IntegraatioFest 2020     820 
• Recruitment video     221 

Total      6000 


